NEWSLETTER



Issue 293

2 March 2018

BOUGHTON MONCHELSEA PRIMARY SCHOOL

Snow!



Thank you everyone for your understanding and patience while we've been battered by the "Beast from the East" this week. Well done in particular to the 46 children who made it into school on Tuesday! We are hoping that everything will be back to normal on Monday but will email parents if there is any change.



Pupils of the Week 02/03/18

- Class 6 Freya C for excellent artwork on what humans might look like in the future.
- Class 5 Piper S for writing an excellent letter.
- Class 4 Callum M for a super simile poem.
- Class 3 Ryan S for trying hard to improve his handwriting.
- Class 2 Scarlett B for being an amazing role model.
- Class 1 Amber R for excellent effort in her maths work.
- Class R Emma P for always trying hard with her writing.

Class 6 Hilltop and SATS Meeting

We will be holding a meeting for the parents and carers of pupils in Class 6 at 6.00pm on Tuesday 17th April, where we will discuss the upcoming Key Stage 2 SATs in May, and the children's visit to Hilltop Outdoor Centre in July. We look forward to seeing you there.

Football News

Last Friday the football team took part in a tournament at the Gallagher Stadium, home of Maidstone United FC.

There were 20 schools represented, and after coming second in their group with wins over Hunton, Park Way and MoleHill, the team made it to the quarter finals. In the quarters they up against a very strong Roseacre team, the eventual winners, and lost 3-0.

The team played well throughout the day, with some great goals scored by Thomas, Astyn, William, Jake and Jack.



Boughton Pride

The Boughton Pride trophy for Week 1 was awarded to Class 2. Well done! The trophy will not be given out for this week, as it has not been a normal week.

Parent Consultations

Parent consultation meetings will go ahead as normal next week. Please follow the instructions previously sent to book your appointment online or call in at the School Office to arrange a time. We would urge all parents to take advantage of this opportunity to hear about their child's progress and review learning targets at this important point in the school year.

Art Club



We are hoping to start Art Club initially for pupils in Classes 3 & 4 on Wednesdays after school until 4.15pm. The club will be led by Mrs Lynda Clark, but we are looking for another parent volunteer to help out. Please speak to Mrs Roberts or leave a message at the School Office, if you can help. Thank you.

School Contact Details

01622 743596/admin@boughton-monchelsea.kent.sch.uk